
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pictures of the week 

Happy First Week of Spring! 

 

 

 

 

Bright Horizons at 

Spotswood 

 

Our Week in Review:  March 18, 2018 

Bright Horizons at Spotswood 

410 Main Street 
Spotswood, NJ  08884 

(732) 251-2686 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 We welcomed the help of Ms. 

Maureen and Ms. Barbara from 

the sub pool this week and Ms. 

Gloria from our East Brunswick 

sister center. 

 

 Remember to like us 

on Facebook at 

www.facebook.com/BHspotswo

od.  We always update the 

page and we would love for 

you to join our online 

community.   

 

 Please provide at least two sets 

of weather appropriate clothing, 

including socks and shoes for 

your child. All items should be 

labeled and placed in your 

child’s cubby.  

 

 Please check your child’s take-

home folder each night.  

 

 Please continue to ensure the 

ingredients are listed with all 

food being sent in from home. 

We are unable to serve food 

without original packings and 

ingredients being given to the 

front office.  In addition, we are 

unable to refrigerate or heat 

food from home. 
 

 

 

 
 

 Scholastic Orders have been placed this afternoon. If you 
placed an order in the month of March, your books will 
arrive at the center within 7 business days. Our April 
catalogs wil be out shortly!  
 

 Please join us to Light it Up Blue for World Autism 
Awareness Day on Tuesday April 2nd. Children are 
encourage to come to school wearing their favorite blue 
attire! 
 

 Please ensure your children are not left unattended in the 
building, including older siblings. This include pick up and 
drop off time. Before a student is signed into our care and 
once a student is signed out for the day, it is the parent’s 
responsibility to keep a close watch on their children. In 
addition, we are unable to release a child to an older 
sibling under the age of 18.  
 

 As an additional reminder, Dunkin Donuts is not on our 
approved listed of ‘nut safe’ stores or restaurants. If your 
child is sent in with items from Dunkin Donuts, we are 
unable to serve it on site, as they may contain peanuts.  

 

 Mark your calendars for our Summer Camp Open House 
scheduled for Thursday, March 28th 4:00-6:00pm. 
Preschool and Kindergarten Prep have been sent home 
with your child today and School Age Packets are available 
in the main office for any older siblings or relatives!  
 

 We are looking forward to celebrating the Week of the 
Young Child in April! Please be on the look-out for all the 
fun events we have planned April 8th – 12th!  
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